
 

 

 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION’S  
IN-GROUND TRAMPOLINE SUB-COMMITTEE 

MEETING NOTICE 
Thursday, August 11, 2022  

A meeting of the In-ground Trampoline Sub-committee of the Westport Conservation Commission will be 
held at 10:00 a.m. on Thursday, August 11, 2022 via Zoom to discuss the applicable upland review area 
distance from wetlands and watercourses for in-ground trampolines.  

Pursuant to the Public Act 22-3, there will be no physical location for this meeting. Members of the public 
may use the meeting instructions below to attend the meeting via phone or ZOOM as it will not be 
streaming live on Town’s website nor available for viewing on public access television. The meeting will 
be available for future review in the archived meeting section of the Town’s website.  

How to Join the meeting: 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86840449355?pwd=a1gxSTdCeXoydDI5dWlPMllybzJXQT09 

Meeting ID: 868 4044 9355 
Passcode: 469111 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 646 876 9923 US (New York) 
 

Public comments will be received during the meeting after persons are recognized. Public comments prior 
to the meeting may be sent to conservationcomments@westportct.gov. 

It is the policy of the Town of Westport that all Town-sponsored public meetings and events are 
accessible to people with disabilities. If you need assistance in participating in a meeting or event due to a 
disability as defined under Americans with Disabilities Act, please contact Westport’s ADA Coordinator 
Eileen Flug at 203-341-043 or eflug@westportct.gov at least three (3) business days prior to the 
scheduled meeting or event to request an accommodation.  

 
Alicia Mozian 

Conservation Director  

 

Posted with Town Clerk on Friday, August 5, 2022 
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